
Season 2021 

 The T10 competition was introduced and was very successful 

 There was a record T20 participation 

 Disciplinary issues were significantly down 

 CS was admitted to the ICC, a big success 

Season 2022 

 Clubs are invited to submit suggestions for any changes to competition rules to Asvin by 31 

December 2021 

 White balls will be progressively introduced from 2022 – will be a problem for us and 

Cossonay, who have white kit 

o Suggested to use coloured pad sleeves for white pads and coloured bibs 

 Clubs were asked to remind umpires about claiming match fees and travel expenses 

 There are good online coaching videos available via the ICC 

 There are a number of possible new teams -  another club from Zuoz, a team from the Valais 

and second teams from clubs already participating in CS competitions 

 There was a long discussion about sourcing kit for CS clubs, the search for suppliers is 

ongoing 

 Clubs are asked to encourage Women’s cricket, part of our ICC requirements 

Organisation structure 

 CS has to comply with both ICC and Swiss Olympic regulations 

 CS has to make changes to the governance, particularly with respect to the ICC, and this will 

be addressed in the coming months 

 Clubs were asked to canvas their members to see if anyone is prepared to join specific 

working groups, which will most likely need to be set up to spread the workload 

The new CS web site will go live soon via the usual link: https://www.cricketswitzerland.ch/   

Dates 

 Cricket on Ice takes place from February 17th to 19th 

 Next AGM/Council meeting is on February 26th 

 

https://www.cricketswitzerland.ch/

